Mornarich Remarks---6/25/14
Good Morning, Everyone.

It’s good to see so many people here today.  One of the main reasons I like the presentations we do in June better than those in January is we are assured that more of you will be here!  No weather interferences!

This morning we award 58 charities a total of $371,500.  Those 58 charities will go out and touch community in very special ways.  What a privilege it is for all of us who work with the Cow Creek Umpqua Indian Foundation to know our efforts can have such far reaching impact.  
It takes all of us, which we have learned since the crash of 2008.  We all marched ahead with fewer dollars and increased need from children and families in our communities.  The Cow Creek Foundation responded by adding Basic Needs as a focus for our giving.  
Here’s what I learned…the consistency of non-profits who are there to respond is a tremendous asset during times like these.  We, as Americans, believe in helping one another, and this trait is strengthened when times are difficult. 
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Since 1997, the Cow Creek Umpqua Indian Foundation has sparked numerous partnerships with non-profit organizations who embody this American trait of helping one another. Thank you for forging ahead and having the diligence and consistency to meet whatever challenges might walk through your doors.  
We here at the Foundation are so proud to be associated with each of your organizations who are meeting the needs in our communities.  It is truly an honor to work with and partner with each of you. Thank you for all of your efforts.
Today, Chris Davidson will lead the celebration by handing out the grant awards.  I will turn it over to him so he go over the rules for the day. 

